
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

On Friday 20th June it will be our Summer Carnival! This is one of two events we hold 

during the year to raise money for our precious resources in school and we can't wait to 

see you all there! 

 

We would like to give parents in the school with small businesses the opportunity to 

have a table at the carnival to sell their wares. Last year's carnival was a buzz with so 

many families and was a great success. We hope for the same (if not better) this year. 

 

Per tabletop, the cost will be £25, and this can be booked via the school office. 

 

Many hands also make light work so if you could lend us any of your spare time we 

would very much appreciate it. Again if this is the case please let school office know and 

they will communicate it to us. 

 

We can't wait to see you there! 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Your HSA 
 


